
 

 

 

 
 

P O Box SP 63944 – Windsor Business Park  
Nassau, Bahamas, Telephone: (242) 327-7225/6. E: poamanager@oldfortbaypoa.com 

 
 
2nd September 2021 
 
 
Dear Residents,  
 
Please be advised as a result of the Vote taken at the Annual General Meeting on 1st 
September, 2021, that the following Directors have now been appointed to the Board of 
Directors for the Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association: 
 

Sean Andrews – Montagu Island 

Bert Krista – Ocean Drive 

Aranzazu Klonaris – Fincastle Island/Venetian Lane 

Nadim Nsouli - Marina 

A first meeting of the new Board will be called in the coming weeks. 
 
Thank you for all voting and participating in the AGM. 
  
Sonya Alvino  
Manager  
Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association 
  
  
 


